
 

 

 

Meet the Teacher  

3 Hazel 
 

26th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Re: Meet the Teacher Wednesday 26th September 2018 

 

As you know your child’s class is covered by two teachers; Mrs Amponsah and Mrs 

Langridge.  Mrs Langridge was not available to attend Meet the Teacher today so we 

will be offering another opportunity for you to come in and meet her.  

 

Join us for a coffee and a chat, on Thursday 4th October 2018 in the dining hall at 

8.30am until 9am.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Louise Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher. 

 
 

 
 


